
 Tally Prime with NIIT Foundation 

 The Department of Commerce of Mata Sundri College for Women, University of Delhi organised 
 a one day workshop on Tally Prime with NIIT Foundation on 13th of February via Zoom digital 
 platform. The session commenced with our college prayer followed by a speech by the Principal 
 ma’am. The students were very keen and motivated for the session with an active participation 
 of over 350 students. 
 The Convenor of the event was Ms Rameet Kaur, Assistant Professor, Department of 
 Commerce 
 and Co-Convenors of the event were Ms Naina Kaur and Dr Harshmeeta Kaur Soni, Assistant 
 Professors of Department of Commerce. 
 The session focused on making the students learn tally prime with in depth knowledge, starting 
 from the very basic and progressively taking it to higher and difficult levels. Students were made 
 to note some quick tips on keyboard shortcuts. 
 Throughout the session, the speaker addressed the queries raised by the students and made it 
 as interactive as possible.The active participation of the students was really motivating for not 
 only the teachers but also the team working on the backend. We could witness the chat box 
 filled with a large number of queries and answers. 
 The session also had a monotony breaking audience round, a fun quiz. Simple fun questions 
 related to tally were asked and the audience was given some time to answer/reply in the chat 
 box. This segment surely proved to be a refreshment for the attendees and was a great source 
 to revise and recall the tips and tricks effortlessly. 
 The session ended in a triumph because of prolific responses and participation. It was a fruitful 
 session with a lot to learn and a treasure for all the attendees. 


